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2. 

1. Registration Fees  

Documentation Packet Only £420.00 

Organisation Details  

R E G I S T R A T I O N  F O R M  

Conference, 16-17 September 2015 

(Includes Documentation Packet) 
 

Delegate 1 Details:  

Full Name: 

Job Title: 

3. Payment  

Number of delegates registering: X ___ 

Organisation: 

Address: 

Town/City: 

Country: 

Contact number: 

Email Address: 

Delegate 2 Details:  

Delegate 3 Details:  

Delegate 4 Details:  

Please check your selection (X)  

Full Name: 

Job Title: 

Full Name: 

Job Title: 

Full Name: 

Job Title: 

Registrations must be received in writing.  Please complete and mail or fax 
a copy of registration form with a check or credit card number.  Fee 
includes program materials, continental breakfasts, networking luncheons 
and refreshments. 
Payment: Payment must be received within five business days of returning 
the signed contract. 
 

Cancellations 

Substitutions are welcome up to 24 hours prior to the event. Cancellations 
must be received in writing no less than 3 weeks prior to the start of the 
conference; a full credit voucher towards a future ACI conference will be 
issued. Any cancellation received less than 3 weeks prior to the start of the 
event shall be deemed to be a breach of this contract by client, and 
accordingly, no credits will be given. Cancellations must be received in 
writing by mail or fax three weeks before the conference. Thereafter the 
full conference fee is payable. If for any reason ACI Europe Ltd decides to 
amend, cancel or postpone this conference, the conference fee will not be 
refunded. Furthermore, ACI Europe Ltd will not be responsible for covering 
airfare, hotel or other costs incurred by registrants. In the event that ACI 
Europe Ltd cancel or postpone the event, ACI Europe Ltd reserves the right 
to transfer this booking to another conference to be held in the following 
twelve months, or to provide a credit of an equivalent amount to another 
conference within the following twelve months. The construction, validity 
and performance of this agreement shall be governed in all respects by the 
laws of England to the exclusive jurisdiction of whose courts the Parties 
hereby agree to submit. 
 

Accommodation 

The cost of accommodation is not included in the event fee. Preferential 
rates will be arranged with or near the event venue, and all confirmed 
delegates will be given details of how to book accommodation at this rate 

4. Terms & Conditions  

Signature: _________________________________________ 

Please select your method of payment: (X) Credit Card Invoice 

Please return your completed registration form to: Cheryl Williams  

 

Email:  cwilliams@acieu.net or Fax: +44 (0) 207 593 0071    

Company VAT/Registration Number: ________________________ 

We are selling the European Base Oils & Lubricants 2015 Summit paper at just 
£395 (+£25 P&P). Simply tick the box on the booking form, and your copy will 
be on its way to you after the meeting. 

Active Communications International (Europe) Ltd, 5/13 Great Suffolk Street, London, SE1 0NS   

S A L E S  C O N T R A C T  

£1,495 (ex vat) 


